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Tuesday 2 February 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

MEET THE TEACHER - PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 
 

A Parent/Teacher information afternoon will be held on Thursday 18 February 2021.   The afternoon is 
being held to provide parents and carers with the opportunity to meet the class teachers and to hear of grade 
and class plans for the year. 
 
This year, due to Covid restrictions, we have modified our information sessions to include the following: 
 

● Tea/coffee and biscuits before our information afternoon 
● A half hour information session, to introduce you to your child’s 

classroom teacher, class plans and expectations for the year.   
We understand that we have many parents that might not be able to 
attend the 5:30pm session due to work commitments so we are 
repeating the session from 6:00 to 6:30pm to ensure that we are 
catering for our whole school community.   

 

Please note that this is not a time for individual interviews, more a time for 
your child’s classroom teacher to share with some class routines and expectations as well as sharing with you 
some of the resources/class activities that your child will be using in 2021.  If, however, you do have a 
particular concern that you would like to discuss with your child’s teacher, a suitable time can be arranged to 
discuss this matter further.  
 

Parent Information times are as follows: 
 
5:15 – 5:30pm   Tea and coffee, (1.5m social distancing) under  
                              the COLA  
 
5:30 – 6:00         KE, 1/2E, 3/4D, 4/5W and 6R   
                            Session 1 in their classrooms  
 
6:00 – 6:30  KE, 1/2E, 3/4D, 4/5W and 6R        
                            Repeated session in their classrooms for parents    
                            who could not attend Session 1.                                                              

 
 
We look forward to seeing you there so that we can show you how we will be catering for your child/ren in 
2021.  
 
 
 
 

Androula Kavallaris       Sarah Harris     
Principal          Assistant Principal/Instructional Leader   
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